
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 1/12/2014 6:45:16 PM 
To: Randolph, Edward F. (edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl); 

Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe) 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: drought impacts 

Ed - let's see what we can get you this week. Keep in mind we could have major storms still in 
Feb and Mar but right now most indications point to a dry year. 

Brian K. Cherry 
PG&E Company 
VP, Regulatory Relations 
77 Beale Street 
San Francisco, CA. 94105 
(415) 973-4977 

On Jan 12, 2014, at 4:30 PM, "Randolph, Edward F." <edward.ran.dolph@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote: 

Brian, 

I am starting to get a number of requests about potential impacts of the drought 
on energy supplies. I know there will be places for more formal RA compliance 
fillings later in the year and/or we could follow up this email with some formal 
data requests, but as a starting point it would be helpful if I could get an 
informal analysis of what impacts PG&E thinks a drought in 2014 would have 
on system reliability, prices, and GHG emissions. 

I am happy to have this conversation on the phone or in person if that is easiest. 

Edward Randolph | Director, Energy Division 
California Public Utilities Commission 

505 Van Ness Avenue, Room 4004 
San Francisco, CA, 94102 

SB GT&S 0337898 
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